
 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE  

  

This church building is temporarily closed as a response to the latest 
Government directives around Coronavirus (COVID-19).  

  

Church Faith Communities remain operational, but in different 
forms.  We continue to pray for our communities  and our world. We 
are finding new ways to show the love and presence of God at this 
time.  

  

We can be contacted via local telephone contacts on Church 
noticeboards or through individual Church and Anglican Area 
(Diocese) websites. Get in touch if there is any way we can support 
you.  

  

A Blessing: (2 Corinthians 13:14)  
  

Kia tau ki a tātou katoa te atawhai o tō tātou Ariki, o Ihu Karaiti, me te 
aroha o te Atua, me te whiwhinga tahitanga ki te Wairua Tapu, ake, 
ake. Āmine  

  

Let the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ, and the love of God, and the 
fellowship of the Holy Spirit rest on us all for ever and ever. Amen  

 

 


